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Addendum No. 1 to RFA 17-01 

General Questions 
# Question Answer 
1.  We have been providing several parenting 

programs for several years, but not precisely 
the NPP program.  Should we assume that 
we are not qualified for this proposal? 

Per the RFP in order to be eligible for this opportunity, 
you must have provided Nurturing Parenting 
Programs a minimum of two years and not currently 
funded by First 5 San Bernardino under the FCSP-FSS 
Initiative. 

 


